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EDITORIAL NOTE

With next issue, Jezikoslovilje will undergo several changes. I have thoroughly en-
joyed my eleven years serving as the editor of this journal, but I believe that it is
now time for new leadership. As of 2018 I will return to the rank and file, looking
forward to watching the journal continuing to thrive under the helm of Branko Ku-
na.

I offer my heartfelt thanks to our editorial board and the advisory board mem-
bers for their continuous feedback and advice in the operation of our journal. |
would also like to thank all of the authors of articles as well as the manuscript re-
viewers who have dedicated their precious time and service to keep the journal go-
ing. It was a great privilege for me to work with so many authors and peer review-
ers.

There will be also some other changes in the editorial and the advisory board,
some that had been long in planning, but also some that are forced on us by the
course of events (as in the case of Prof. Susanne Gopfrich-Gornert).

When I joined the journal in 2002, and then later became its editor in 2007, my
main goal was to solidify its position as a regional and international journal. As of
2016, our journal is again included the Web of Science databases, but there are
many more new things that the board would like to see in the future. One of the
bigger changes will be the implementation of a web-based system for the submis-
sion of manuscripts and their refereeing. Among other things, we also plan joining
DOAJ and introducing DOI.

Sincerely
Mario Brdar

379



